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Further hearing on CBD disruption from infrastructure 

projects 

This Wednesday 20 September, the Economy and Infrastructure Committee will hold a further public hearing 

for its inquiry into infrastructure projects. 

Following on from last Friday’s hearing, the Committee will continue examining the disruption in Melbourne’s 

CBD arising from major infrastructure works, particularly the Melbourne Metro Rail project. 

The public hearing will be held in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House from 7:00 pm. 

Acting Commander David Clayton from Victoria Police, Fiona Sweetman from the Victoria Tourism Industry 

Council, and Michel Dubois and Frank Bazzano from CBD businesses Roule Galette and Alpha Barbers will be 

presenting evidence to the Committee. 

Under its terms of reference the Committee considers and reports, at least once every six months, on public 

sector infrastructure and public works projects, including current infrastructure projects and proposals. 

The hearing schedule and more details about the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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